
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION  

JANUARY 20, 2016 REGULAR BOARD MEETING  

THE MARINA COAST WATER DISTRICT 

              

 

Notice is hereby given that the January 20, 2016 meeting of the Board of Directors of the 

Marina Coast Water District has been canceled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting is 

February 1, 2016, at 6:30 p.m. at 211 Hillcrest Avenue, Marina. 

              

 

 

 

Dated:    January 13, 2016    /s/ Paula Riso     

       Paula Riso, Executive Assistant/Clerk to the Board 
 


